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May 12, 2021 

Via email: tdaniels@brantford.ca 

City Of Brantford 
P.O Box 818 
Brantford, ON N3T SR? 

Re: Support Resolution 
Withdraw Prohibition on Golfing and other Outdoor Recreational Activities 

Please be advised the Council of the Municipality of Chatham-Kent at its regular 
meeting held on May 10, 2021 considered the aforementioned topic and subsequent to 
discussion, the following was resolved: 

Moved by Cl Thompson Second by Cl Crew 

That Chatham-Kent Council supports the resolution from the City of Brantford dated 
April 30, 2021 re: Withdraw Prohibition on Golfing and other Outdoor Recreational 
Activities. 

A copy of the above noted resolution is enclosed for your reference. If you have any 
questions or comments, please contact Judy Smith at judys@chatham-kent.ca 

Sincerely, 
Digitally signed by Judy 

"th Smith J LI d y S m1 Date:2021.05 .1311 :16:28 
-04'00' 

Judy Smith, CMO 
Director Municipal Governance 
Clerk /Freedom of Information Coordinator 

Hon. Doug Ford, Premier 
Local MP& MPP 
Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) 
All Municipalities in Ontario 

mailto:judys@chatham-kent.ca
mailto:tdaniels@brantford.ca


B 
April 30, 2021 

Hon. Doug Ford, Premier 
Room 281 
Legislative Building, -Queen's Park 
Toronto, ON M?A 1A1 

Sent via email: premier@ontario.ca 

Dear Premier Ford, 

Please be advised that at the Brantford City Council Meeting held April 27, 2021, the following resolution 
was adopted: 

Request - Province of Ontario withdraws its prohibition on golfing and any other outdoor 
recreational activities 

WHEREAS COVID-19 restrictions have had significant impacts; and 

WHEREAS many forms of socializing, recreation and sport have been curtailed; and 

WHEREAS the game of golf can be enjoyed while maintaining proper social distancing; 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT The Corporation of The City of Brantford recommends: 

A. THAT The Province of Ontario withdraws its prohibition on golfing and any other outdoor 
recreational activities which can be enjoyed while maintaining proper social distancing; 
and 

B. THAT the City Clerk BE DIRECTED to forward a copy of this resolution to the Premier of 
Ontario; Will Bouma, MPP, Brantford-Brant, the Association of Municipalities of Ontario, 
Ontario Big City Mayors; and the list of other Municipalities in Ontario. 

Yours truly, 

Tanya Daniels 
City Clerk 
tdanie/s@brantford.ca 

MPP Will Bouma, Brantford-Brant 
Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) 
Ontario Big City Mayors 
All Ontario Municipalities 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE City Hall, 100 Wellington Square, Brantford, ON N3T 2M2 P.O Box 818, Brantford, ON N3T SR7 

Phone: (519) 759-4150 Fax: (519) 759-7840 www.brantford.ca 

cc 

http:www.brantford.ca
mailto:tdanie/s@brantford.ca
mailto:premier@ontario.ca

